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e-mail mark.anthony.taylor@gmail.com

Ref: your e-mail of 27 July 2015

Dear Mr Taylor,

Thank you very much for your letter dated 27 July 2015.

The Chair of the SRB may not comment on questions related to any specific institutions
or disclose confidential information received in the course of professional activities. It is
therefore not possible to provide you with information regarding the questions you raise
in your letter.

I regret not to be able to provide you with a more positive answer.

Kind regards,

N

Marcus HEIN
Senior Legal Advisor
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